
June 6, 1974 
 
The town board met as a board of review June 6 at 6:00 p.m.   

 
Larson absent. 
 
Two property owner’s showed up to inquire as to valuations. 

 
The meeting was closed at 9;00 p.m. 
 
Swedin left without sign assessment book.  Lind may come back for chairman and 

Swedin’s signatures. 


